ADELPHI BAND
NEWSLETTER

DALE DE LONG, EDITOR 116TH YEAR OF THE BAND
- HERMAN "BILL" HINTON, DIRECTOR

October 20, 1996
Following is the coming events and schedule:

Well - our 1996 Band playing season is almost over. We have all had fun and
enjoyment. We hope we have brought enjoyment to those we played for at the
various events. Our member attendance at some of the events wasn't the best,

I assume some conflicts with some of the dates, health problems or other valid
reasons We need to do a little recruiting this Winter to get a few more members
join our Band. I'm sure there are some former High School or College horn players
that just need to be invited to join the Adelphi Band.

SATURDAY NOVEMBER 9TH - The Annual band appreciation Dinner at 7PM.
The Dinner will be held at the Hocking State Park Lodge Dining Room.
The Band will pay for each Band Member and one guest. Others are
welcome to come at their own expense.
The PICKAWAY BRASS will entertain us from 6:30 PMto 7:00 PM
and after the meal. Come and enjoy good food and fellowship.

The Nov 15th date in Waverly has been cancelled. At the dinner we will discuss

the invitation to play at the Chillicothe Mall in December.




